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I’m writing to oppose SB 210. Mail in voting is the safest, most secure way to vote. It 

enables so many people to vote easily that would otherwise struggle to get to a 

polling place due to either disabilities, age related challenges and amongst many 

other things, lack of transportation. Oregon has proudly been a leader in the vote by 

mail success! Do not change that.  


